
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 21, 2022 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
Keiser University is important to our community for supporting local organizations in need. Recently the Girl 
Scouts Orange Blossom Service Unit found itself without a place to meet for our monthly adult volunteer 
meetings. We reached out to Keiser University who promptly offered us the use of a room at their Fort 
Lauderdale Campus. It is with immense gratitude we offer our appreciation, as it is through these leadership 
meetings that Girl Scouts is able to reach out to our Troop Leaders to disseminate information to the girls in 
our area. Keiser University stands out by reaching beyond just the education of their students in supporting 
the community. 
 
Best regards, 
 

Nicole McLaughlin 

Girl Scouts Orange Blossom Service Unit  
Volunteer Manager 
(954) 684-8510 
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